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December 15, 1982

Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Executive Vice President
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-261/82-33

This refers to your letter of December 2,1982, informing us of .eps you have
taken to correct violations concerning activities under NRC License No. DPR-23
brought to your attention in our letter of November 2, 1982. Due to the number
of violations identified during this inspection ard their similarity to certain
previous violations, Region II specifically requested that you describe in
particular those actions taken or planned to improve the effectiveness of your
quality assurance program. This request was not addressed in your respon<.e. In
addition, the response to Item E in the Notice of Violation did not addrtss the
total scope of Audit QAA/20-28 Concern 3 relative to deficiencies identf ficd with
EI-15 and EI-18.

Based upon a telephone conversation between the Region II staff and the Panager
of Corporate Quality Assurance Department on December 9,1982, we understand that
a supplemental response addressing these issues will be sent to this office by
December 31, 1982.

, ,

Sincercly,

Original signed by Lewis

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

ec w/ encl:
R. B. Starkey, Jr. , Plant General

Manager
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Carolina Power and Light Conipany 2 December 15, 1982
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bcc w/ encl:
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of North Carolina and

South Carolina
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